
 

  

 

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year  4 Newsletter 

Week ending Friday   21st  September 2018 

   The girls have settled well into Year 4 and are becoming increasingly 

aware of the expectations in Year 4 .  Please continue to encourage the 

children to read and write this reading in the record log. 

  Homework will be set on  a Friday and will need to be in the     

following Thursday. 

Star students of the week: 

4.1 -  Carolina & Zsa-Zsa 

 4.2 – Shashiny & Libby 

 

 

Year 4 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an attend-

ance target of over 97%.  

4.1:     96.88% 

4.2     92.90% 

 

 

English  Autumn week  3 

Maths Autumn week 3 

Spellings week 4 

My Maths . Week  3 

   FORTH COMING EVENT 

 

In October Year 4 will be vising the Cho-

late Museum in Brixton. More details to 

follow. 

  Whole School Art Project. 

As a school  we are taking part in the One Picture  Competition run by the  Na-

tional Gallery. Over the next few weeks the girls will be working on the project 

quite intensely. The picture we are looking at is called ‘An experiment on a bird 

in the air pump ‘by Joseph Wright(1768) 

  Talk to your child about the photo and as a year group our 

art work will be based around the bird in the bell jar. 

More details to follow as we progress on our journey.   


